

DevMtg 2014-12-10

Developers Meeting on Weds, Dec 10, 2014



Today's Meeting Times

- JIRA Backlog Hour: **19:00 UTC** in #dSPACE IRC, i.e. one hour BEFORE the meeting. During that hour, we will be working together to tackle our [JIRA Backlog of "Received" tickets](#).
- DSpace Developers Meeting: **20:00 UTC** in #dSPACE IRC

Agenda

Discussion Topics

1. [DSpace 5.0](#) Testathon status
 - a. [Testathon](#) officially concluded November 21
 - b. changes since 5.0rc2: <https://github.com/DSpace/DSpace/commits/master>
 - c. release blockers (volunteers?)

Key	Summary	T	Created	Updated	Due	Assignee	Reporter	P	Status	Resolution
DS-3358	Browse by Author shows Authority Control value in results header		Oct 13, 2016	Nov 23, 2016		Unassigned	Oliver Goldschmidt		<div style="border: 1px solid black; padding: 2px; display: inline-block;">CODE REVIEW NEEDED</div>	Unresolved

[1 issue](#)

- d. [Reported, unresolved bugs in 5.0](#)
 - e. [Release TODO list](#)
 - f. What's up with RC3 (was planned for December 4)? Who will cut the release?
 - g. Any other 5.0 topics to discuss?
2. [Bamboo](#) to be decommissioned in near future. Move entirely to Travis CI?
 3. Other topics?

Meeting Notes

Meeting Transcript

- Full IRC Transcript is available at - <http://irclogs.duraspace.org/index.php?date=2014-12-10>

Action Items

(Action items go here, if any)